
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Project HAPPENS Scholarship to earn a Master of 
Education with a Concentration in ESOL 

  

Project HAPPENS (Helping Academic Professionals Prepare ELLs for Newfound Success) is a National Professional 

Development Program funded by the U.S. Department of Education and administered through the University of Alabama in 

Huntsville.  Scholarships are currently available to qualified individuals interested in pursuing the M.Ed. – ESOL through the 

UAH Department of Education.   

The scholarship covers five of the required courses for this degree program: EHL 505, EHL 506, EHL 507, ED 530, and ED 

640.  Our second cohort will begin in August 2014 (Fall semester).  Scholarship recipients must agree to sit for the PRAXIS II-

ESOL, the cost of which is also covered by the scholarship. 

If you are interested in applying for this scholarship, please email projecthappens@uah.edu, and you will be sent a link to 

complete the scholarship application. 

 
 
 


